
                                                                                           
 
 

 

 

Premier Education Group 
phone: 01953 499 040  
address: The Old Apple Store, Church Road, Shropham, Norfolk, NR17 1EJ, 
UK 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are pleased to announce that Premier Education will be running an After School Archery Club at 

Cavendish Close Junior Academy this half term. The club will run on a Friday and is open to children in 

Year 3 and 4. The first session will be on 10th November and it will run 6 weeks. Each session will finish 

at 4.15. 

Arrows Archery is a fun, safe introduction to archery using specially modified equipment designed for use 

by children and beginners. 

The school will be taking part in an archery competition with other schools in Derby from the Harmony 

Trust. Children who attend the competition will be selected from those that attend the archery club. 

All of our Activity Professionals are fully qualified and have vast experience. All staff have Safeguarding 

Children and Emergency Aid Certificates as well as up to date enhanced DBS checks. 

The cost for the club is £24 for the full 6 weeks (£4 per session) and is payable in advance.  

To book a place for your child, please visit our website www.premier-education.com, click on ‘Book a 

Course’ and follow the online instructions. Alternatively please click on the link below to go direct to the 

booking page for your school. Places are limited to 20 and are offered on a first come first served basis. 

 

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/5780/?location=Chaddesden 

 

Standard PE kit is suitable attire for the club, although a change in footwear will alone will also suffice. 

We look forward to seeing your child at the archery after school club on Friday. 

 

Kind Regards 

James Jennison                                                                                                                                 

Premier Sport                                                                                                                  

jjennison@premier-education.com        

                                                                                                                        

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD IS PICKED UP PROMPTLY AT THE END OF EACH SESSION 

IF YOUR CHILD IS WALKING HOME ON THEIR OWN PLEASE ADVISE US BY CONTACTING ON THE EMAIL ADDRESS ABOVE 

http://www.premier-education.com/
https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/5780/?location=Chaddesden

